
Board of Directors Nominations
The credit union’s Nominating Committee 

is responsible for making recommendations 
for vacancies on the Board of Directors. The 
Nominating Committee is now soliciting 
members’ comments and suggestions for 
nominees to fill these positions.

Suggestions, comments, petitions and 
resumes should be mailed to: Chairperson, 
Nominating Committee Bowater Employees 
Credit Union, P.O. Box 359, Calhoun, TN 
37309.

Ninety (90) days prior to the Annual 
Membership Meeting, the committee will 
prepare a preliminary slate of nominations 
and post them in the credit union offices and 
on the credit union website.

If members desire to nominate a 
candidate in addition to those shown on the 
preliminary slate, they may do so by filing a 
nominating petition signed by at least 1% of 
the membership and the member nominated, 
and submitting a complete resume of the 
person nominated.

Closing date for filing a nominating 
petition with the committee will be sixty 
(60) days prior to the Annual Membership 
Meeting. No nominations shall be made 
from the floor at the Annual Membership 
Meeting. Nominating petitions and resume 
forms may be obtained from any office 
of the credit union or by writing to the 
Chairperson of the Nominating Committee 
(address given above).

A complete list of nominees and voting 
instructions will be posted in each credit 
union office and in the “Moneywise” 
newsletter. Results will be announced at the 
Annual Membership Meeting.


